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企業伙伴嘉許禮 2016

扶康會於 2016 年 9 月 3 日 ( 星期六 ) 於轄下的社企
餐廳「香城茶室」舉行「企業伙伴嘉許典禮 2016」，
以答謝商界過去一年對扶康會的支持，並嘉許一眾企
業多年來與本會攜手同行，於不同領域支持本會服
務，包括義工服務、捐款、捐贈物資、選購本會產品、
傳授知識技能及聘用殘疾人士等。

扶康會董事局主席郭鍵勳博士 B.B.S., J.P. 在活動中
致辭，感謝商界積極履行企業社會責任，並表示於
2015 至 2016 年度，本會成功提名 113 間企業及專業
團體，獲得由香港社會服務聯會頒發的「商界展關懷」
及「同心展關懷」標誌；在過去一年，企業義工參與
本會活動多達 800 人次，共有 36 隊企業義工隊參與本會活動，企業更贊助活動經費，藉此豐富服務使用者的
生活體驗。此外，郭鍵勳博士亦感謝多間企業與本會開展不同的協作計劃，並邀請本會成為其慈善活動的受惠
機構。為答謝企業支持本會的服務及表揚他們積極推動傷健共融，本會於嘉許禮中向在場十多間企業的代表頒
贈感謝狀。期望嘉許禮能鼓勵企業進一步參與本會的義工服務，並帶動更多企業攜手創建共融社會。

Corporate Partnership 
Recognition Ceremony 2016

The “Corporate Partnership Recognition Ceremony 
2016” was held at City Café, one of the Society’s social 
enterprise cafes, on 3 September 2016 (Saturday), 
commending corporate partners that have supported 
the Society over the years in various aspects, including 
volunteer services, monetary and in-kind donations, 
procurement of the Society’s products, sharing of 
knowledge and skills, employment of persons with 
disabilities, etc. 

Addressing the ceremony, Dr. Joseph KWOK, B.B.S., 
J.P., Council Chairman, thanked the corporate partners 
for carrying out their corporate social responsibilities, 
and remarked that in 2015/16, the Society successfully 
nominated 113 corporations and professional bodies to 
receive the logo of “Caring Company” and “Caring 
Organization” awarded by the Hong Kong Council of 
Social Service. A total of 36 corporate volunteer teams 
participated in the Society’s activities with over 800 
corporate volunteers involved. They even sponsored 
volunteer activities, which enriched the life experience 
of our service users. In addition, Dr. KWOK expressed 
gratitude to the corporate partners for launching diversified 
partnership projects and inviting the Society to become 
one of the beneficiaries of their philanthropic activities. To 
recognize their efforts in promoting social inclusion and 
supporting the Society’s services, Dr. KWOK presented 
Certificates of Appreciation to various corporate partners. 
The Society hopes that the Recognition Ceremony can 
encourage the corporate partners to participate more 
actively in our volunteer services and engage more 
corporations in jointly building an inclusive society.


